
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT   : dod@co.ellis.tx.us 
Ellis County         : 972-825-5200 

 : co.ellis.tx.us/dod 
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
The Ellis County Department of Development received an application for a variance request at Whispering Meadows 
Addition Proposed Tracts 1A-C, located on Wilson Road in the extra-terratorial jurisdiction (ETJ) of Waxahachie, Ellis 
County Road and Bridge Precinct No. 1.  This notice letter satisfies the County’s requirement to notify all owners within 
200 feet of the subject site seeking a variance (Ellis County QGI, Volume I – Subdivision & Development Standards, 
Section VIII (A) (1) (i).  Below is a summary minimum County standards and the proposed request: 
 

Relief Sought From: County  
Development Standard Applicant’s Request Difference 

Lot Size Dimensions  
(before lot narrows) 150 feet x 150 feet 

 
150 feet x 50 feet 

 
± 100 feet 

 
If you are interested in speaking for or against this variance request, department staff will present this application at 
the Commissioners’ Court meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 16, 2019 at 2:00 PM on the second floor of the historic 
Ellis County Courthouse, 101 W. Main St. Waxahachie, TX.  If you have any questions regarding this request, feel free 
to contact our office at 972-825-5200. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


